
White Woman Lane Carnival 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

On  Tuesday 9th July and Wednesday 10th July, the whole school will be celebrating ‘Carnival Day’ to 

honour the British Caribbean Windrush generation and the different nationalities and cultures within our 

school community. 

 Throughout the day, children will be participating in activities that may involve researching the different 

nationalities that we have in the school and our community and creating something to share at their 

parade in the hall on the Wednesday afternoon (children only). Windrush day happens on the 22nd June 

each year and children will also be learning about this in an introductory assembly. Some year groups 

will be bringing in food or fruit which is traditional to their culture (please ensure that it does not contain 

nuts). Other year groups may be bringing in artefacts or objects. 

Face painting (Snazaroo brand) will be available on Tuesday 9th July for Years 3 and 4 and Wednesday 

10th July for Years 5 and 6. We kindly ask that you make  a donation (minimum of £1) towards the face 

painting. Please pay this in advance via Parent Pay to avoid disappointment as we will not be taking cash. 

All proceeds will be donated towards the British Red Cross: Refugee Charity 

https://www.redcross.org.uk/about-us/what-we-do/how-we-support-refugees IMPORTANT: Please pay 

a donation for face painting by Monday 8th July. There is a risk that your child will not be included on 

the list for face painting if you pay after this date. A donation will need to be paid if your child wishes to 

have their face painted. 

Children are welcome to come into school dressed in bright colours to celebrate both days which is a £1 

charge (this is £1 for coming in free dress on both days) to go towards our school funds for future events. 

Please also pay this via Parent Pay. 

If your child is required to bring in anything else extra to celebrate the Carnival Days, a separate letter 

from your child's year group will be distributed.  

If your child would like a hot school dinner on the above days, there will be a bespoke lunch menu 

available. Please see images below for details. Lunches can also be paid for via Parent Pay. Jacket 

potatoes and snack packs will remain an option on both days. There is also an alternative menu for 

children with allergies.  

  

We hope this will be an enjoyable day for all.  

  

Thanks in advance for your support. 

  

Mrs Harewood  



Year 5 and 6 Teacher 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 


